
Re-Elect Vincent Treglia for USASA At-Large Director 

Dear Members of the United States Adult Soccer Association, 

I’m honored to seek re-election as your At-Large Director on the 

USASA National Board. Having earned your trust in the previous 

election, I’ve spent my term working alongside fellow board 

members to strengthen our adult soccer community through 

transparency, innovation, and grassroots engagement. 

My lifelong passion for amateur soccer, shaped by decades as a 

player, coach, club manager, club director, and state association 

leader, continues to guide my service. I remain deeply committed 

to supporting grassroots efforts, improving accessibility, and 

championing quality programs that reflect the diverse needs of 

our adult soccer community.   

Together with the other board members, we’ve laid a strong foundation and launched a fed new 

member programs, one of which I championed that is set to begin in late 2025. Now, we must 

continue advancing our strategic priorities: expanding membership, increasing player 

participation, and introducing new initiatives that enhance the experience for everyone involved. 

If re-elected, I will continue to focus on: 

 Expanding Outreach Programs: Engaging new communities at the local level to grow our 

membership and foster inclusivity. 

 Enhancing Membership Experience: Exploring new initiatives that elevate the quality, 

accessibility, partnerships, services and enjoyment of adult soccer. 

 Strengthening Organizational Resilience: Building governance that support long-term 

success. 

With your continued support, I’m excited to keep building a future where every player, coach, 

and volunteer feels valued, empowered, and connected. 

Thank you for your trust, your partnership, and your belief in the power of adult amateur soccer. 

Sincerely,  

Vincent A. Treglia 

USASA At-Large Director 

Vincent@tregliacpa.com 

516-376-6716 


